
Special Meeting Notice 
 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is 
hereby given the City Council Study Session has been canceled: 
 
Date:  Monday, March 14, 2022 
 
Time: 6:30 p.m. 
 
Location: Minnehaha Conference Room 
 
Purpose: Cancelation 
 
 
Questions about this meeting may be directed to the City Clerk at 
952-939-8200. 
 
       Becky Koosman    
       City Clerk 
  
Dated: February 25, 2022 
   

                                                               
 
 

Becky Koosman 
               City Clerk 
 
 
 
This notice was published by: 

• Posting on the official city bulletin board in the city hall vestibule. 

• Posting by the door to the council chambers. 

• Posting on the city website. 
 


